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MSA Consulting e
Barry Jenner AB.N: 81796 273 454
Level 8

350 Collins Street

Melbourne 3000

Dear Barry

On behalf of myself and the Directors of Bundoora Endoscopy, I wish to thank you
for the service and support you have provided to us over the last few months.

Your assistance in facilitating a formalised strategic review of the Bundoora
Endoscopy business has assisted us to develop a clearly defined direction. The
regular meetings have also highlighted the importance of a structured process to
ensure that the Board of Management maintains focus in an aim to achieve the goals
of the business.

Should the Board of Management identify the need to resume regular meetings
facilitated by yourself, I will indeed be in contact.

On a personal note, I would like to say that it has been a pleasure working with you
and I thank you for your time.

Sincerely

Jodhi Ramsay
CEO/DON
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